













Headteacher: Mr. S. Pearson

12th May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Educational Visits

We are pleased to inform you that the government have advised schools that they can now start organising educational visits again! Risk assessments will be carefully considered so that visits can take place safely, in line with COVID guidelines.

We have always been proud of the range and quality of trips that we offer our children at Walmley Junior School. They play a vital role in the curriculum, helping children to learn through authentic experiences in new environments and broadening their horizons. Trips involving adventurous activities (e.g. climbing, canoeing) provide new physical and mental challenges that develop self-confidence and teamwork, as well as being fun and exciting.

We will endeavour to organise a wide range of trips over the coming months, including the theatre, a museum and art gallery, religious buildings, historic sites, Dovedale and London. However, each year group has a main trip to look forward to and we would like to give you brief details to help you plan for them.

Year 3	Woodlands Adventure Camp, Aldridge	1 day	15 th /17 th /19 th Nov. 2021
Year 4	Whitemoor Lakes, Lichfield	3 days, 2 nights	6 th -8 th Oct. 2021
Year 5	Outward Bound, Ullswater	5 days, 4 nights	1 st -5 th Nov. 2021
Year 6	Le Touquet, France	5 days, 4 nights	20 th -24 th June 2022

Letters will be sent out in due course with full details about costs, clothing, equipment etc.

We hope that your child(ren) will be able to join us on as many educational visits as possible and we thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S. Smith

Deputy Head and Educational Visits Co-Ordinator

L:\2020-2021 Letters\Letter to parents re main trips May 21.docx